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Dear Committee Members, 

Please do not pass HB 3402! There has been robust and complicated work done 

around HB 2025, and with its amendment 28. The latter is at least comprehensive in 

what it does for all road users in the State of Oregon. HB 3402 is simply a last minute 

band aid. Funds will not support safety or or deliver meaningful improvements. It will 

also abandon key programs like Great Streets, Safe Routes to School, and Oregon 

Community Paths. Oregon needs a package that will protect all Oregonians. 


